
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Exciting news! Madeley High School English Department has organised a trip to for Year 9 pupils to the 

Bronte Museum in Haworth; this to support the learning of Bronte’s Jane Eyre. 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 13th November, leaving school at 08.50 and returning at 

approximately 17.00 where students must be picked up from school. 

We would like to offer your child the opportunity to go on the trip. Places are limited and so a first come-first 

served basis is the fairest way to secure a seat. Students must also have a positive behaviour record. Please 

note that we hold the right to withdraw students from the trip if we have concerns over their conduct. If your 

child is eligible for Pupil Premium support, please contact Mrs Lee to secure a place. The cost of the trip is 

£34 to be paid via ParentPay. The closing date for payments is Friday 24th October.  

Students can bring a small amount of money to purchase snacks, drinks and a souvenir.  I would advise pupils 

to have breakfast before school. They will need to bring a packed lunch & drinks throughout the day. The 

Bronte Museum has toilets that require 30p – please bring change. Uniform is not required but sensible 

outdoor waterproof clothing and footwear is a must. 

We look forward to taking Year 9 on this trip. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Mitchell (Teacher of English) 

 

 

 

 


